
Reconstruction of Airport Entrance Road – Southeast Iowa Regional Airport Authority 

 

Proposed recipient:  

Southeast Iowa Regional Airport Authority 

2515 Summer Street 

Burlington, IA 52601-3327 

 

Requested amount:  

$2,484,000  

 

Explanation of request:  

The funding would be used for reconstruction and stormwater improvements for the Airport 

entrance road. Currently, the existing storm sewer infrastructure is undersized which causes 

flooding and has damaged parked vehicles at the airport. The reconstruction of the entrance road 

has been planned by the Airport for several years, but due to limited funding and increasing 

construction costs, the project has not yet been funded. This project proposes to reconstruct the 

Airport entrance road, make stormwater improvements, improve commuter safety to and from 

the airport, connect Airport to adjacent City bike trail, and provide the community with a lasting 

impression for its visitors. 


